Florida Animal
Control Association

FACA Member Needs Help!

Seminole County Animal Services

The following is a Member Support Survey initiated at the request of a FACA Member
Agency. If you can help, please click on the following link to take a brief survey via

Survey Monkey: Member Support

Hello Everyone,

Hope all has been well with you. | have some guestions that | would like to get feedback on
from other counties. If you can please help me out with this again.

The questions are as follows:

1. Do your Animal Services Officers wear ballistics(bullet proof) vests?
2. Do the Officers work for the County or under a Law Enforcement agency?
3. Is it mandatory they wear them or is at the Officer’s discretion?

Thank you and | hope you have a Happy Holiday!

Shan Covell

Field Supervisor

Seminole County Animal Services
232 Eslinger Way

Sanford, FI. 32773

Phone: 407-665-5215



